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As a registered Oregon voter, I am strongly against this bill.  I feel that it is a 

desperate reach to disarm legal gun owners and restrict their legal rights.  Criminals 

are not going to manufacture their own weapons to commit crime.  They will acquire 

firearms by stolen or trafficked means and all this bill does is restrict a safe and 

completely legal hobby.   


